
  

  

There have been a number of United employees and retirees who have had their 

pass travel privileges suspended due to non payment of the imputed tax charged 

to them for pass travel taken by their taxable pass riders. The following notice 

explains the reasons for the suspension and the means for resolving the issue.  
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